
 

Year 1 

Weekly Learning 
 

Information about some of the things we will be learning in the Week Beginning 17th January  

R.E. Special People  

 
This week we 
will continue to look at the 
different people who help us at 
Mass and remind ourselves about 
the different roles they have. 
 
 

We will talk about the priest’s 
special role in the church. 
 
We will also begin to know the parish 
family gathers to celebrate Mass with 
the priest on Sunday. 

 

PHSE 
 
 Diverse Britain  
Our Big Questions this week are:  
What is it like in our community? 
How can we be good neighbours? 
 
We will discuss the different people in our community 
and what they do.  We will also discuss ‘Who are our 
neighbours?’ and how we can be a good neighbour to 
them.  We will complete lots of role play on how we can 
help people in our community and our neighbours. 
 
We will then complete a sorting 
activity to help us remember this. 
 
 
 

 

Maths 

 

This week we will be learning how we can Add by using number bonds 

                                          
 

We begin with the first number showing how many tens and one and we then add the extra ones. 
 
Then we will move on to using a numberline and ‘jumping along’ to add the second number. 
 
We will then use our problems solving skills by answering questions such as – What is the same? 
What is different? 

 

 

 



English  
 
We continue reading the story One Snowy Night by Nick Butterworth – one of the 
Percy the Park-Keeper books. You might like to look for a youtube version of the story 
to share at home. 

 
Talking about what happens to the characters and what they say, think and feel will help 
us to write different sorts of sentences.  We will learn about the different sorts of 
punctuation used at the end of sentences – question marks and exclamation marks as 
well as full stops 

 
 

Computing 

 
In our unit on Following 
Instructions we will now start 
putting instructions into computers to perform 
simple tasks. 
 

Music   
  
We will keep learning the song  
In the Groove and talking about other 
types of Blues songs. 

 

P.E. 

Please come to school in P.E. Clothes on P.E. days 
which are Mondays and Thursdays. 
 

We will developing our Balance and Agility Skills in 
lessons themed on Animal Movements. 
We will be working through activities which involve exploring different ways to travel inspired by how 
various animals might move and also developing seated balance skills while passing/handling 
equipment.  

 

Topic –   Geography 
 

Our topic this term is Around the World.  
 
This week we will remind ourselves about the four seasons,  Spring, Summer, Autumn and Winter. 
We will then look at different types of weather and discuss what sort of weather we get here in the 
U.K.  We will also think about when we get these types of weather (what season). 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children will then keep a five day weather chart, filling in the types of weather observed each day. 

 


